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Please re-instate the 393, 395, M10. Having to use go on multiple journeys is time 
consuming and having to change from one mode of transport is difficult and confusing for 
the elderly. Previously I would get a 393 or 395 to Central then the L1 to Pyrmont. Now I 
have to bus to Kingsford light rail to Central then light rail to Pyrmont.. I’d also like to see 
more city buses making a one stop journey from Maroubra to Circular Quay. There’s too 
much chopping and changing required. In addition many bus stops have been removed. Do 
transport planners ever consider the elderly when they make these sweeping changes? 


